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07 March 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Whole School Bounce Day: Tuesday 14 March 2023 
 
Recently we have been dropping hints on the Friday Flier about an event the PTFA would like to host to 
continue to raise money to support the children in their learning and fund additional IT support. The PTFA 
will be hosting a whole day Bounce-a-thon on Tuesday 14 March. The School hall will be set up with a 
range of bouncy castles and each class will be invited in to bounce throughout the day in intervals to earn 
their sponsor money. (They will not be bouncing all day) 
 
Hopefully the children have been busy filling up their sponsorship forms that were sent last week and we 
are looking forward to a fun and exciting day.  On this day the children can come to school dressed in 
sporty clothes to allow more ease as they bounce.   
 
All children who are sponsored will be entered into a draw to win a special prize organised by the PTFA.  
There will be 3 top winners across the school. The class that earns the most money through sponsorship 
will win a class prize to be enjoyed in school. All children who take part will earn themselves a bouncy 
certificate!  
 
Please return your sponsor forms by Monday 13 March 2023 at the latest so amounts can be counted and 
verified.  
 
Let’s get bouncing!  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Lorraine Blackburn 
PTFA 
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